
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
6th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to Term 2 & Lockdown 2; I hope this finds you all safe and well.  

 

PE Kits 

In order to maximise the amount of physical activity time the children receive at 

school, and in view of current lockdown measures regarding children’s recreational 

sport, the children can wear PE kits to school on their PE days, in all year groups. Please 

make sure they wear plain tracksuit bottoms (blue or black) and school jumpers now 

the weather is very much on the chillier side. PE kits remain white t-shirts, black shorts 

and black trainers/plimsolls.  

 

School Photos 

We are able to go ahead with individual school photos next week on Thursday 12th 

November (good news for anyone in need of Christmas presents for the 

grandparents!). The children will be photographed one class at a time (individually) 

and the photographer will remain socially distanced at all times. Please note that on 

this occasion, we will not be taking sibling photographs. If your child has PE on a 

Thursday, please send them to school in their school uniform with their PE kit in bags. 

 

Children in Need 

Next Friday 13th November is Children in Need and we will be having a pyjama dress-

up day. Please bring in £1, with all monies going directly to the charity.  

 

Food Bank 

We are able to help with food parcels - please come in and see us at the school office 

anytime. 

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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